
 

 

 

 

• Nackawic Elementary School will be holding a 50/50 ticket 

fundraiser.     

• Each student will bring home a book of five (5) tickets and tickets 

are $2.00 each.   

• Tickets will be sold from December 1st to December 16th and the 

draw will take place on Thursday, December 17th.   

• All tickets and money must be returned to the school by 

Wednesday, December 16th.  Please return any unsold tickets.   

• If you wish to have more books, please send a note with your 

child, or call the school at 575-6000.   

• Should you wish to purchase tickets and do not have a student at 

the school, please call the school and we can arrange for 

purchase. 

• The student who sells the winning ticket will win $50 and 

proceeds from this fundraiser will go toward student activities.   

• Good luck to everyone and thank you for your support!   

 

 

 


